
CAKE   SALE 

5th March 3.20pm 
We will be holding a cake sale on 5th March to coincide with 

World Book Day.  Plates will be sent home in book bags prior 

to the 5th March.  Please support the school by bringing your 

cakes to the school office on either 4th/5th March -  ready for 

cake sale after school.  

 

Make sure your plate is named ready to be judged by  

Mr Wells  for 1st/2nd and 3rd prize for best cake decorations ! 

  


